
 

 

TOWN OF AMHERST ACCEPTING  

TOWN JUSTICE APPLICATIONS 
(Town of Amherst, NY) – The Amherst Town Board is seeking applications for the open 

Town Justice position. Hon. Kara Buscaglia will be resigning her seat at the end of the year 

following her successful election to Erie County Family Court.  

Applicants for the Town Justice position must be well qualified. The appointed applicant 

will serve a one-year term from January through December 2025. Candidates chosen for an 

interview will be scheduled the week of Dec. 16. Women and minority candidates are 

encouraged to apply.  

Please send resumes and a cover letter to Robert McCarthy, Town of Amherst Director of 

Human Resources, at rmccarthy@amherst.ny.us, or drop off to the office at 5583 Main 

Street, 2nd Floor, Williamsville, NY 14221. For questions, please call the Human Resources 
Office at (716) 631-7025. The deadline for submissions is Friday, Dec. 13.  
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